MEMORIAL SERVICE
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Have you lost a member of your association during the past year?
The Ohio State USBC would like to recognize your deceased bowlers (April 1, 2024, through
March 31, 2025) during our Annual Meeting Memorial Service on May 16, 2025.
A list of the deceased member's names will be published in a booklet and distributed prior to the Memorial Service.
Please complete the form below if you would like to have your deceased members recognized.
The form must be in our office no later than April 15, 2025.
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Association: 
(Please print legibly)
	Deceased Bowlers Name
	Date of loss

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Please contact Becky Hoffer should you have any questions.
Ohio State USBC
Becky Hoffer / District 4 Director
45 Dwinell Ct., Franklin, OH 45005
Phone: 1.513.430.2925
Email: distdirector4@ohiostateusbc.com
